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City of Clovis District Three Town Hall Meeting to be Held on November 14, 2023
Hosted by Commissioner Casaus and Commissioner Zamora

CLOVIS, NM (November 7, 2023) – City of Clovis Commissioner Casaus and
Commissioner Zamora invite you to the District Three Town Hall Meeting, taking place
on November 14th, 2023, at 6:00 PM at La Casa, 1120 Cameo St, Clovis, NM 88101.

This event is an opportunity for you to engage with your local leaders, as they will be
sharing important information about upcoming projects, capital outlay initiatives, and
the latest developments in District Three.

This Town Hall is designed to be an open forum where citizens can ask questions,
express concerns, and provide valuable input that will shape the future of our
community.

Pre-registration is available to help us plan for the event. Simply click on the following
link to secure your spot: [https://forms.gle/MiNjAZVLodFiz3Gp8]. Light refreshments
and snacks will be provided.

Don't miss this opportunity to meet your commissioners, learn more about the projects
shaping your district, and actively participate in the decision-making process. We look
forward to seeing you at the District Three Town Hall on November 14th, 2023, at 6:00
PM at La Casa.

To see which district you live in, please visit the City of Clovis website, here.

Should you have any questions or comments regarding this meeting, please contact the
City Manager’s Office at 575-763-9653 or email administration@cityofclovis.org.
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